
 

 

We encourage you to share this information with appropriate members of your staff. 

AmeriHealth HMO, Inc. • QCC Insurance Company d/b/a AmeriHealth Insurance Company 

 

PROVIDER BULLETIN 
#26-2013 

 

TO:  Participating hospitals and freestanding ambulatory surgical centers in 
Pennsylvania and Delaware 

FROM:  G. David Cronan  
Director, Provider Network Contracting  

DATE:  November 27, 2013 

SUBJECT: Delay in notification of January 1, 2014, fee schedule changes 

We are sending this bulletin to inform you that due to the government shutdown earlier this 
year, the changes to the fee schedules that will become effective January 1, 2014, are not 
yet available for distribution.  

Once we receive the necessary information, we will provide you with the specific changes 
that will become effective January 1, 2014. 

If you have any questions about this bulletin, please contact your Network Coordinator.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


